
GMX ANNOUNCES CLOSE TO 5% INCREASE  
IN EXPRESSWAY USERS  

GMX reminds drivers to follow traffic advisories as they travel for Thanksgiving.  
 
Miami, Florida -  The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) announced 
today that its exceeding daily traffic by nearly 5% for the current fiscal 
year.  A review of data from July through October of this fiscal year, 
compared to the previous, revealed an increase of 4.8% in daily users of the 
GMX expressways.   
 
“The current trajectory of increased daily riders confirms that we are on 
course to meeting the growing needs of the community.  The additional 
usage will allow GMX to direct additional resources toward expressway 
renovations and other contingencies that improve the experience for our 
riders.  At GMX we are determined to enhance the quality of services and 
utilizing toll revenue wisely to meet community demand,” highlighted Torey 
Alston, the GMX Interim Executive Director.  
 
As many take to the roads to travel for Thanksgiving celebrations, GMX 
would also like to remind travelers to follow the latest travel advisories at 
http://gmx-way.com/help/advisories. The GMX team wishes all South 
Florida families a very Happy Thanksgiving and safest of travels.  

 
 
 

### 
 

The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) operates five expressways in Miami-Dade 
County and portions of northeast Monroe County. The roadways in Miami-Dade include SR 
836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 112/Airport Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 
878/Snapper Creek Expressway, and SR 924/Gratigny Parkway. GMX is funded almost entirely 
by toll revenues and is dedicated to making your commute safer and more efficient. 
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